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Parent / Carer Survey.
Thank you to the 11 families who have 
returned the survey so far. I have extended 
the deadline for responses until December 1st 
as I would love it if every family could spare a 
few moments to complete the questionnaire 
and offer suggestions as to how we can make 
our school be the best it possibly can be.
We also hope that if you do need to complete 
Home Learning that our provision is working 
well. Please let us know your thoughts and 
suggestions.

Dear Parents and Carers,
It is unbelievable how the days are passing and that we are heading towards December already! 
Firstly, may I thank everyone for being so supportive of school, following our numerous new rules and 
procedures. Well done to the parents and carers in the Class 2 bubble who have been Home   
Learning this week and also to any other children who find they need to stay at  home in order to 
follow government guidelines.
There are a small selection of the children’s photos on our Blog today but more can be found (and 
will be added to) by copying the link - https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk/website/
class_2_bubble_14_day_information/520746
If you find that your child needs to be off please either check our Home Learning Section of the 
School Website https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk/website/home_school_learning/505507 or if you 
would like anything clarified  please  contact us either through Tapestry for Early Years children or 
Class Dojo for Classes 1-3.
Take care and stay safe.
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Improvements to School
As you know, we have building work planned for 
the future. In the shorter term I am looking to 
remove and replace the playground markings at the 
front of school and will be asking the children for 
their own design ideas very soon.
Thank you to everyone who completed a poppy 
decoration stone. Some of these are around our 
school playground, at Church or placed around the 
Ravensworth Memorial in the village. There are also 
more photos on our whole school photo gallery as 
well as our Facebook and Twitter pages. 
https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk/website/
whole_school_photo_gallery_2019-_2021/370979


